
Meeting of the Environment & Heritage/Design Working Group – Tuesday 3 March 2015 

Attendees: 

Jim Faulkner (JF), Alison Downer (AD), Tony Tyrrell (AT), Gavin Pass (GP), Jeff Wood (JW - for part of 

meeting), Jane O’Leary (JOL - for part of meeting) 

Topic 
 

JW attended for the first part of the meeting and expressed his regret at having to stand down from 
the CNP. He gave feedback following his meeting with Navigus in February. He gave some ideas with 
regard to evidence gathering and, in particular, suggested a series of group walks round different 
parts of the village with the aim of identifying areas in need of conservation, improvement and 
protection. Jeff then left the meeting. 
 
Actions: Obtain large-scale maps of village – GP to approach JW 
              Decide on date for first walkabout (NB this took place on 21 March – JF, GP & RP took part) 
 

Village event on 26 March: 
GP mentioned this event, to take place in the Village Hall on 26 March, to try and engage the wider 
public with the work of the CNP.  
 
Actions: Volunteers were requested to help out at the event 
              People were asked to provide questions to be included within the survey 
 

Drop box: 
JOL mentioned the drop box facility to enable all working groups to share information, documents 
etc.  
 

Group leadership: 
GP raised this issue again. It was agreed that he would remain as nominal leader of the group for 
the time being but that others in the group would share attendance at Steering Group meetings, 
preparation of minutes, etc. 
 

Next meeting:  
Tuesday 14 April, 7.30 pm at 6 Parsonage Road 

 


